
 

 

Julianne Lewis 

18500 Diamond Rdg. 

Lower Lake, CA  95457 

 

May 6, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing to let you know Patty Lanier is a valuable member of our community here in Noble 

Ranch and I’d like to give support of the application for her MUP 18-28.  She has volunteered to 

be on a committee to address the fire issues here in our community.  She’s taken the time to 

meet with the director of the Seigler Springs Community Redevelpement Associations and 

toured our community to point out areas of concern, with regard to fire safety.   

 

Patty has attended community meetings to address our private road maintenance and 

suggested ideas to help make improvements and supply resources.    

 

Patty is a team player that is easily approachable, has a ton of knowledge about our area and 

cares about our environment, here in Noble Ranch.   When I say environment, I don’t just mean 

the physical environment, I also, mean helping to create “community” where we can all rely on 

our neighbors! 

 

She is encouraging to be around and goes out of her way to make our little community a better 

place to live. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julianne Lewis 

707-322-8555 


